Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

2ND ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459 REMOVE THROUGH HIGHWAY STATUS ON SUBJECT:

NORTH 64TH STREET FROM WEST HAMPTON AVENUE

TO WEST VILLARD AVENUE

Dear Alderman Davis:

With the introduction of the four-way stops on North 64th Street at West Stark Street and West Lancaster Avenue, North 64th Street is no longer a through highway between West Hampton Avenue to West Villard Avenue. Therefore, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

 $2^{\rm ND}$ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459 INSTALL STOP SIGN ON WEST LUSCHER AVENUE AT NORTH $64^{\rm TH}$ STREET SUBJECT:

Dear Alderman Davis:

Due to the removal of the through highway status on North 64th Street between West Hampton Avenue and West Villard Avenue, it is necessary to legislate the existing stop control at this intersection.

Therefore, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-mentioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

 $\frac{2^{\text{ND}} \text{ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT} - \text{FILE } \#050459}{\text{INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST STARK STREET}}$ AND NORTH 64^{TH} STREET SUBJECT:

Dear Alderman Davis:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-mentioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 2^{ND} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST LANCASTER AVENUE AND NORTH 64TH STREET

Dear Alderman Davis:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-mentioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 2^{ND} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459

INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON WEST STARK STREET AT NORTH 66TH STREET

Dear Alderman Davis:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-mentioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT:

2ND ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459 INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON NORTH 67TH STREET AT WEST STARK STREET

Dear Alderman Davis:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-mentioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

 $\underline{6^{TH}}$ ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459 SUBJECT:

INSTALL STOP SIGN ON WEST VIENNA AVENUE AT NORTH 16^{TH} STREET

Dear Alderman McGee:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-mentioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

Honorable Mike McGee, Jr. Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 6TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050459

INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN ARE PRESENT ON WEST HOPKINS STREET FROM WEST LOCUST STREET TO WEST AUER AVENUE

Dear Alderman McGee:

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the October 6, 2005 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer